
Dear [Adoption Committee/Agency Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my deep gratitude for the opportunity to 

be considered for the adoption of a child. 

As [your name], I am committed to providing a loving, supportive, and nurturing environment 

for a child in need. I have a strong desire to create a family filled with love, joy, and 

understanding. 

The journey toward adoption can be challenging, but I wholeheartedly believe that it is all worth 

it. Every child deserves a home where they can thrive and feel cherished. I assure you that I will 

dedicate myself to being the best parent I can be. 

Thank you once again for reviewing my application. I am hopeful and excited for the 

possibilities that lie ahead as I seek to bring a child into my life and family. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


